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10. Are there any circumstances in which
notifications relating to the employee or their
conduct will need to be made to local or international
regulators?
 

Ireland
Author: Karen Killalea , Ciara Ni Longaigh

The CBI expects RFSPs to be open and transparent in their engagement, including concerning compliance with the F&P
Standards and the Common Conduct Standards. While early versions of the IAF regulations and related guidance contained
an obligation on a RFSP to report to the CBI if disciplinary action had been taken against an individual, the obligation was
removed from the latest version of the draft legislation. The Guidance indicated that the CBI would expect that they would
have already received relevant details as it provides that firms and persons performing PCF roles are required to report to
the CBI where they suspect that a "prescribed contravention" may have occurred for the purposes of the CBI legislative
framework and the CBI states that a breach of the Common Conduct Standards and/or Additional Conduct Standards is a
"prescribed contravention" for these purposes.
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Switzerland
Author: Simone Wetzstein , Matthias Lötscher , Sarah Vettiger

As a general principle, supervised companies are required to ensure that persons holding, in particular,
executive, overall management, oversight or control functions fulfil the requirements of the “fit and proper”
test. Consequently, such persons must be of good repute and can guarantee compliance with applicable
laws and regulations.

If a person cannot guarantee that the regulatory requirements are fulfilled at all times (eg, because of a
material breach of its duties) the employing entity and its audit companies may be required to immediately
report to FINMA, respectively, any incident that is of significance.
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